
CALL FOR PAPERS

The Texas Xi Chapter of  Phi Sigma Tau, the International Honor Society in Philosophy, in partnership with the 
Philosophy Department at the University of North Texas are pleased to announce our 1st Annual Student 
Philosophy Conference on November 12th and 13th, 2010.

Papers are now being accepted for graduate and undergraduate presentations. We welcome papers from all 
areas in philosophy and philosophical thought.

Submissions should be no more than 3500 words (approx 10-12 pages), and authors should be prepared for 
presentations twenty minutes in length. Papers should be submitted in a Word format (.doc or .docx) with a 
document title the same as the paper title, and should also be prepared for a blind review. Students should 
include a cover sheet with their full name, paper title, institutional a�liation, mailing address, e-mail address, and 
phone number.

Submissions should be sent to ‘mstory.xiv@gmail.com’ with an accompanying abstract of 100-200 words. The 
electronic submission deadline is September 1, 2010.

Noti�cation of acceptance will be sent out by October 1, 2010. The conference schedule will be �nalized by 
October 15th, 2010.

Please send any additional questions about the conference or submissions to Matt Story, President, at 
mstory.xiv@gmail.com or Jennifer Rowland, Vice-President, at jentelechy@gmail.com.

DUE:  SEPTEMBER 1, 2010


